Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2005 8:46 AM
To: webmanager.dcm@nt.gov.au; tracy.jones@nt.gov.au; EET, Committee (SEN)
Subject: NoNukeDump - Comments to the Senate Committee

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(www(@felix.nt.gov.au) on Friday, November 18, 2005 at 07:16:29

introduction: This submission has been generated from the Northern Territory Government website
http://www.nonukedump.nt.gov.au and has been forwarded at the request of the author and on their behalf.
The Northern Territory Government has provided our constituents with an opportunity to send their
comments to you but does not take responsibility for any views expressed in the following email:
Submission To

The Chair of the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee
Inquiry into the Commonwealth Radioactive Waste Management Bill 2005 -

comments: The waste has to go somewhere. It should be stored at the most sound, safe geologicly sound
place,not a place that is chosen by the Howard Govenment because we can't say no.

firstname: Beverley
lastname: Grace

emailaddress: bev grace47@hotmail.com

organisation: Organisation you are representing






